
 

County Road 52 – Sugar Creek Johnstown 
Road   

Closure for Landslide Repair  
Tuesday, February 26, 2013 

 

 
County Road 52 – Sugar Creek Johnstown Road   
will close at 2000 County Road 52 for Landslide 
Repair beginning Tuesday, February 26,  2013 
for approximately 90 days. 

 

This is part of over 150 landslides that occurred on 

County roadways in the Spring of 2011. We 

apologize in advance for the inconvenience but it is 

necessary in order to make the roadway is safe for 

traffic. 
 


